
A Wonderful Trip 

By 4A Hailey Fung 

Dear Uncle John, 

How are you? I’m glad to know that you will visit Hong Kong next week. 

There are many beautiful places in Hong Kong. I would like to take you to Sai 

Kung, The Peak and Stanley Market. I’m so excited about the trip! Let me tell 

you more about the plan. 

In the morning, we will go to The 

Peak. We can look at the wonderful view 

of Hong Kong. We can take photos of the 

view too. 

  

In the afternoon, we will go to Sai Kung and we 

will eat seafood. Then we can buy some seafood at 

the market and you can buy your souvenirs too. At 

the same time, we can try some special dishes. We 

can also have afternoon tea.  

  

In the evening, we will go to Stanley Market. We can 

visit the small shops and the food stalls. We can eat 

waffles and fish balls. We can also look at the 

accessories and souvenirs there.  

 Do you think it is a good plan? Please write me soon. 

From, 

Cherry 


